I thought of something else. The pediatric group my kids used to go to (no longer since this nonsense started) will no longer see patients that show even 1 sign of covid. Sniffles? "Not allowed in our DOCTORS OFFICE...you must go to the ER instead." What in the world is this nonsense? So you go to the ER now for sniffles and they presume you have Covid. Okay.... yea, I totally believe the numbers now. Don't doctors take some sort of oath about treating their patients? This is not the proper standard of care in my opinion. If you are a doctor that is afraid of Covid, I think it is time to find a new profession. Like I said, I left the practice this summer after that scenario took place. We now have a new doctor.

Oh and another thing.... how come DeWine never talks about ways to improve your overall health so that your chances of surviving Covid improve? All he talks about is gloom and doom and CASES and protecting grandma (see my prior email about that topic) and he gives the same stories over and over about the people that rode to a picnic in a car together and all got Covid. It's the same stories over and over again. I believe it would be smart to talk about healthier lifestyles.... healthy diets, losing weight if you are overweight, getting plenty of exercise, getting enough sleep, reducing stress (good luck with that under these mandates though!). THIS should be the emphasis.

Elizabeth Davis